
FRIENDS OF BELMONT SHORE
December 3, 2020 meeting via Zoom, 6:00 pm

Welcome - President Dick Gaylord
Introduction of the Board

Treasurer’s Report — Mike Crosby
As of November statement: $2,913.47
 
President’s Award to Lenore Rozner for her help getting our systems in order

City Manager Update — Tom Modica
This year’s projects have centered on the city’s recovery from Covid, racial equity, housing & homeless, 
climate change, planning priorities, and fiscal challenges.
Various questions of the members were answered.  

BSBA Report - Kurt Schneiter, President
• Dec. 11th ICONIX’s 10th blood drive; full schedule. redcross.org; type “ICONIX” check: donate blood, 
pick date.
• BSBA online website virtual shopping, shops filled with inventory, patronage greatly needed. 
• Concentrating on getting energy on 2nd Street with outdoor dining closed; considering big games like 
Giant Jenga and Corn Hall games set up in the parklets.

Gabriela Yates, District Office Director, Councilwomen Suzie Price’s Office
Dec 9th - Community meeting discussing Motel 6, part of Project HomeKey
Dec.10th discussion on parklets; member participation invited
City council meeting - Suzie Price seeking city council’s OK for outdoor dining

Announcement:
8th of December email requesting info for Coastal Commission with positive comments; meeting on 
Thursday the 10th. Need to get letters to help move the project through. Letters should emphasize how 
people will be attracted to the beach from all over the region; inclusion for youth from other areas of LB, 
excellent resource for mental and physical health. 

Renew your 2021 Membership

Next meeting: January 7th 

Comments from the Members

Minutes submitted by BJ Newell

http://redcross.org

